COPY
LLOWD'S REGCISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

: 11th November, 1959.

& Dear Sirs,
janmfiny ' 8.8, "ROY"

I duly received your letter of the 23rd
October and in reply would explain that the class
of this ship was cancelled by the Committee on the
5th June by the assignment of a notation "To be
Broken Up"., In erriving at this decision the
Committee were not aware of my letter to you on
27th May, and when attention was drawn to that
correspondence it was decided to defer entering
in the Bupplement until September the notation
"To be broken up".

1t was of course hoped that the ship
would have arrived in Japan by that time, and
that no embarrassment might arise out of the
conflicting decisions.

It is now noted that the vessel still
remains at Rotterdam, and it was therefore
perfectly correct for you to remind the Owners
that the agreement contained in my letter of the
27th May no longer exists.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee

The Surveyors,
ROTTERDAM.

© 2020

Lloyd’s Register
60%4-6oHFGH O




